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                                                                                 16th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 

On Friday 10th December, Elveden will be taking part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper 

Day. We’re asking families to donate £1 or however much they can give, to help transform the 

futures of children in the UK and around the world. Save the Children make sure children are kept 

safe, healthy and learning, and change the future for good.  

 

Although children and staff can come to school in a Christmas jumper on the day, there’s no need to 

buy a new one. We will be turning old sweaters into sparkly new creations in our Christmas craft 

sessions at school, so all your child needs to do is bring in an old jumper (plus a few decorations if 

you have them to spare). All children will get a chance to jazz up their old jumper if they wish. There 

are also decorating templates online at christmasjumperday.org/schools-pack if you want to do 

this at home. All we ask if for you to provide your child with a £1 donation on that day to go towards 

this worthy cause.  

 

We’d really appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a success 

– it’s a great cause, so together at school, we’ll be helping to create a brighter future for children, we 

can make the world better in our sparkly, silly sweaters! 

 

 

Thanks again, 

 

Mrs Maguire  

 

 


